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[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you, Mr. President. 

Malta welcomes the delegation of the Islamic Republic of Iran and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. We have taken good note of the progress that the Government of the Islamic Republic of Iran has done since its last review and welcome the establishment of new mechanisms for the promotion and protection of human rights. 

We would like to make the following recommendations to the Government of the Islamic Republic of Iran:
 
1. Ensure that all individuals in custody receive adequate healthcare and treatment, including preventive measures such as screening for medical conditions, free of charge and without discrimination;

1. Take steps to identify and remedy all laws that have a discriminatory impact on women and girls;

1. Consider an official moratorium on executions with a view to abolishing the death penalty, particularly for offences related to consensual same-sex conduct between adults.

We wish the delegation of the Islamic Republic of Iran a successful review.

Thank you.
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